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I support this bill. Oregon hasn't seen a Republican governor since mail-in voting took 

over. I don't believe that is a coincidence. And the requirement to show government 

issued photo ID to vote is a no-brainer! If you're not an actual citizen & not paying 

taxes, then you shouldn't be able to vote. THAT should be a requirement in Every 

state in America & it should be a requirement here in Oregon. I've watched Portland, 

Oregon turn from a beautiful city, to a garbage dump under the Democratic party. 

Crime has gone up, drug abuse has gone up, homelessness has gone up, 

unemployment has gone up, prices on everything have gone UP... give me one 

reason why ANYONE should continue voting Democrat?! What good have democrats 

done for our state?  

I approve & support this bill. 


